2025 Fall Assembly

Web Administrator Report

9/12/25

Hello Area Committee. Thank you for the opportunity to serve NIA as your Web Administrator.

The website is up and running. All Fall Assembly reports that I had received since 9pm last night are in there appropriate places on the site. Thank you to all of you that got them to me in time.

Don't forget the Fall Concepts which was just uploaded last night.

Calendar events are up to date. If there is something you don't find please let me know as it could have gotten overlooked. Other than this, it's quiet.

Continued Reminders:

Please 1: Anonymity protect your documents before you send them to me.

Please 2: PDF your documents before you send them to me. Let me know if you don't have that capability and I will try and help.

Website development continues and we are meeting our goals with a target to present drafts to the Fellowship by year's end. Our design meetings so far, in my experience, have been well attended and everyone has contributed and the spirit has been one of joy rather obligation. I think this part is so very important and I hope we continue to find all the good in each other. It really been fun.

Should you have anything for posting, please adhere to the guidelines as they are found on the website, especially taking care to anonymity protect the content, no photos of the fellowship and no references to gambling, raffles and the like. Last names, phone numbers and personal email addresses are not to be used for communication. If an event is not sponsored by NIA, an NIA District or group within NIA they are posted on the NIA website. You can send your information direct to me at the webmaster email. Please be patient as I try to do much of the maintenance in bulk unless it is an urgent matter.

As of the writing of this report and our last meeting, my current expenses were \$00.00.

Thank you for my Life & RGRDS, Scott T Area Web Administrator